Next Rams Meeting

June 5th 2013



he Rams Horr

20

 ∞

N

AT LAST... SUMMER!

Field Report.

In a word 'GREAT!' The field is dry, smooth and looking like the putting green at a well groomed country club.

The concerns about the rut and water flow have always been an issue, Jeff and his merry men are looking into yet another resolve for that, but for now, that isn't an issue, just an on going pain in the neck. The water ruts the field when the rains come hot and heavy, the area that effects isn't a problem for taking off or landing, but can be an eye sore and, if you're landing short, you could end up crossing the rutted area, so Jeff is looking at filling that area for now and dealing with it long term at a later date.

Editor Wanted

The Rams is still looking for a newsletter editor.

The perks are great, you'll get an all paid vacation at the end of the season to Cudahy, an expense account up to almost ten bucks and... a key to a brand new car! *Not the car, just the key*.

So if you like to write and like to share that talent with the club membership, then apply now for this "terrific" position.

Don't forget, those perks, plus, you get to poke fun at Jeff... all that is yours for the asking, so hurry up and apply, or we'll kill you! Borrowed quote from 'Acumen, the dead terrorist.'

SWAP OR SELL

The Swap or Sell at the meetings have gone pretty good so far. Members have sold airplanes and other items for a fraction of their original cost, some stuff was brand new. So if you got something to sell, swap or donate, bring it to the next





ACTIVITY?

From all reported indicators, the activity level for R.C. radio controlled events this year is going to be hard to forecast. The weather has really taken a toll on a lot of organized planned events so far, not just with RC fly In's, but with other weather controlled activities. Of course the season has just started so it's too early to predict whether or not we'll have a enjoyable summer filled with good flying days, hopefully we will? The organizers of all the fly in's that I've talked to said that "there events should not be affected by the inclement weather we've had" but was quick to say "it's too early to tell what's coming?" so let's hope that Mother Nature cut's us a break and gives us good flying weather. So if you haven't got out to fly, "GET R' DONE!"



- Need help with your building project? We're here to help!
- Looking for an instructor? We have them, ready and willing to get you started flying, just ask!
- Do you have questions on the club? Simply show up at the meeting and ask any questions you like, hopefully the leadership can answer any questions or concerns you have.

Come meet our New Social Director, 'Sun Glasses LARRY"